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I support HB 3681 because it is imperative that we make it easier to upgrade 

transmission systems in order to meet energy needs in the future,, not to mention in 

the present.  I am an advocate for renewable energy sources and the use of these 

would be enhanced by having transmissions systems up and running in a timely 

manner.  As it stand, 20 years is too long for permitting to take place.  3681 would 

address this issue while taking environmental concerns into account. 


